
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2016-016

Date: 10/3/2016

From: Jean Fraser

The revised plans show excellent Emergency Access on the corner of Alder and Lancaster.  Water supply from 
the public hydrants in the area will be sufficient for the proposed one story addition.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 8/17/2016


